
 

Web Accessibility Statement 
At Northern Valley Eye Care we strive to achieve an exceptional experience for all 

users of our website and are committed to accessibility.  

Efforts to support accessibility 
Northern Valley Eye Care strives to conform with WCAG Guidelines to support 

accessibility and has taken the following measures to ensure accessibility, including 

but are not limited to: 

• Appointment of an Accessibility Specialist;   

• Accessibility training; 

• Clear accessibility targets and responsibilities; and  

• Automated and manual testing. 

Feedback & Concerns 
We welcome feedback and strive to continuously improve your experience and 

accessibility. For feedback or concerns, please contact us at 

webaccessibility@essilorluxottica.com. 
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